
  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Running W Therapeutic Riding Center’s 

December 2019 Newsletter  

Volunteer Spotlight:              

Breanna Benson 
Breanna has been volunteering at 
Running W Therapeutic Riding 
Center for over two years.  She is 
a sophomore at Post Falls High 
School. 

Breanna faithfully volunteers in 
Monday’s therapeutic riding 
classes.  Her favorite part is being 
around the riders and horses.  
Thank you for all you do, Breanna! 

Santa’s Coming! 
Mark your calendars for December 18.  
Come at 5:30 to take pictures with 
Santa (who will be arriving at 5:45), 
enjoy cocoa & cookies, and to make 
your own ornament.  We will have a 
Running W TRC logo t-shirt for the 
riders in our PATH classes. 

Therapeutic Riding Class Break 
Our PATH therapeutic riding classes will be 
on break starting December 22 and 
resuming the week of January 6.  Have a 
wonderful Christmas and Happy New Year! 

 



 

 

 

SponsorS! 

Putting the FUN in Fundraiser 
We are gearing up to prepare for our 2020 annual fundraiser.  Mark your 
calendars for Saturday, May 30, 2020.  But, in the meantime – help us make this 
the best one yet!  Contact Maddy at runningwmarketing@gmail.com to be 
added to our Fundraiser Team.  Starting this month on December 11, we will be 
meeting the second Wednesday of every month from 6:30-7:30pm in the 
bunkhouse. 

Current Fundraiser Needs: 
- silent auction items 
- live auction items 
- volunteers to work at different stations at event 
- bartending services & liquor, beverages 
- AWARENESS – the most important aspect of making this successful and 

it’s never too early to start spreading the word! 

a big thank you to our 


